
 

 
 
 

 
 

Announcement Regarding the Grand Opening of OKADA MANILA® 
 
 
On Dec. 30 of last year, a portion of the OKADA MANILA® casino and dining facilities were 
opened.  Since that time the construction focus has been on the VIP casino floors, restaurants, 
world-class fountains and other facilities in preparation for the grand opening. We hereby 
announce that we have now reached the stage wherein we are targeting to hold the grand 
opening at the end of March 2017.  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

### 
 
Media Contact: 
 
Shariza Relova, Director of Public Relations 
E-mail: Shariza.Relova@okadamanila.com 
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